
 
 

 
 

EXCELSIOR HIGH SCHOOL 

 
July 03, 2025. 

 
Dear Prospective Parents/Guardians, 
 
We have been made aware that the incorrect information was published in the Daily Gleaner 
regarding the collection of the PEP Packages. 
What was published is last year’s information which states that collection is July 5, 2024 and the 
cost of $7 500.00. 
 
We wish to inform you that the packages are available on Friday July 4, 2025 at a cost of  
$10 500.00. 
 
Please also take along the following items: - 

▪ Birth certificate (original) 
▪ Immunization Card/Booklet (original) 

 
As a result of the incorrect information printed, Excelsior High School will accept the lesser 
amount of $7 500.00 to collect the package, but the balance must be paid by the registration date, 
July 24, 2025. 
 
We sincerely apologize for the inconvenience caused. 
 


